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COLONIAL SECRETARY'S DEPARTMENT

No. 597.—It is hereby notified that in Government Notification No. 511 of 28th
July, 1933, “ Fort Road” in Column 1 of Item 8 should read ¢ Fort Street.”

D. W. TraTMAN,

Colonial Secretary.

1st September, 1933.

TREASURY.

Light Dues.

No. 598.—1I hereby give notice that the figure representing the average opening
selling rates for the month of August, 1933, of the Hong Kong and Shanghai Banking
Corporation for demand drafts on London is settled at 16.50.

M. J. BRrEgN,
Colonial Treasurer.

31st August, 1933.

-

MeDICAI, DEPARTMENT.

No. 599.

Wanted—Two ‘Chinese Inspectors for the supervision of Anti-malarial operations
at Shing Mun. The appointment is for the period of construction of the Dam.

Candidates must have a good general education and must produce evidence thar
they have passed the Class II Fxamination in a Government or Grant in Aid School, ot
its equivalent. Age Limits :-~20-25. Thev will he required to undergo a course of
instruction at the Malaria Bureau.

Salary offered commences at 5480 to $660 vearly, rising by annual increments of

$£60.
Uniform is provided.

Applications with copies of tostimonials as to character, and certificates of education
to be forwarded to the Government Malariologist. Bacteriological Institute, Caine Road.

A. R. WELLiNGTON,
Director of Medieal and Sanitary Services.

1st September, 1933.

Laxp Rugistry OFFICE.

No. 600.—It is hereby notified for general information that the Cancellation of
the Memorial of Re-entry on New Kowloon Inland Lot No. 1927 has been registered
according to law.

Prinir Jacks,
Land Officer.
28th August, 1933.



